
August 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Debra Conway 

332 N.E. 5th Street 

Grand Prairie, TX 75050 

 

Dear Ms. Conway: 

 

Per your conversation today with Tom Samoluk, I have enclosed a copy of the “Lopez Report.”  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


